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Aloha Friends and Neighbors,

First of all, I would like to thank everyone for giving me the
opportunity to represent District 39 in the Hawaii State House
of Representatives. I am humbled by your continued support
and it is my honor to serve our community. I would like to offer
you these highlights about the events this office has been
participating within the community.

Community Events

Congratulations on 60 years!!
I had the honor of presenting a certificate of recognition to The
Zambalenean Club of Hawaii as they celebrated their 60th Anniversary.
They are a very special club that truly give back to the community,
through their volunteerism as I have personally worked with them on
many community projects.
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National Kidney Foundation of Hawaii
The National Kidney Foundation of Hawaii along with the support of Senator Akaka, announced their commitment to the
State of Hawaii as they launched a new capital campaign "Building a Dream, Journey to a Cure" to fight Kidney disease in
our State. The end result of the campaign will be a new building in Kapolei.

Oahu Society for the Prevention of Cruelity to Animals (OSPCA) Groundbreaking
The OSPCA broke ground on a new animal shelter in Kaneohe. The shelter is committed to a "no-kill" promise. Once complete the
facility will be able to house 300 animals and will include a pond for abandoned fish, wild bird refuge, state of the art veterinary
facility and an area for horses.

Making a House call, I had the honor of presenting a

certificate to Henry “Hank” LaPoint IV on the occasion of his

retirement from the U.S. Navy. Thank you for your service!!

Mahalo to everyone

who participated in

this year’s Hawaii

3R’s program to

Repair, Remodel and

Restore Hawaii’s

public schools. The

event took place at

on August 15 at

public schools

statewide!


